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各位家長： 

由於新冠肺炎疫情嚴重，教育局宣佈由 1 月 14 日起停

止面授課程至 3月 5日，及後由 3月 7日開始提早放暑假至

復活節假期(4月 23日)止。故 2月至 4月份半日班學生不用

繳交茶點費；全日班學生不用繳交茶點費及膳食費，只交每

月學費$48，如已交費用(或已由銀行自動轉賬)，會於復課後

安排退回款項。 

請家長留意教育局宣佈復課日期。 

校長 鄭家鳳 啟 

2022年 3月 7日 

 
 

YUEN LONG TUNG KOON DISTRICT ASSOCIATION  

MRS.WONG SIU KEUNG KINDERGARTEN 
 

No:220302 

7th March, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

Due to the severe COVID-19 epidemic, the Education Bureau announced that face-to-face 

classes were suspended from 14th January to 5th March 2022. The original summer holiday will be 

brought forward to March. In principle, the summer holiday will start from 7th March 2022, 

connecting the Easter Holiday to the end 23rd April, 2022. Therefore, for the school fees from 

February to April, the students of half-day classes do not need to pay refreshment fee; the students 

of full-time classes do not need to pay refreshment fee and meal fee, but only pay the monthly 

tuition fee of $48. If the payment is proceeded by auto-pay, we will refund the money to you after 

school resumption.  

 

In the meantime, please pay attention to the date of school resumption announced by the 

Education Bureau. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Cheng Ka Fung 
 

Principal   


